Sent: 20/06/2019 9:43:09 AM
Subject: RSL War Vets Phone Tower

i implore you to encourage the Council to pass the DA for the Mobile Phone Tower in the Anzac Village..

There are many reasons that this facility is important.

As you would be aware many Companies and Government Departs are now making it a necessary to have a two code
password to log into their sites.

The MyGov for one that give access to Centrelink, Medibank, Myhealth, NSW Services and others, where you have to obtain a
four digit code which is sent to your mobile phone.

You only have a limited time to enter the code or the site or it times out.

By the time we here at the village log in and then have to go outside and hunt for a reception to obtain the code on your mobile
phone and then make you way back into your unit it has timed out.

the Commonwealth Bank is also using this two code system.

and of course we have to do this in all sorts of weather and good luck if you can get any reception at all.
| consider these to be essential services that all people are entitled to have.

Frank Coleman



